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Arun Bhattacharya <bhattacharya.arun@gmail.com>

Thanking you letter

1 message

Tanmay Ganguly <tanmayganguly15@gmail.com> Tue, Aug 13, 2019 at 9:46 AM
To: bhattacharya.arun@gmail.com

Respected Sir,

We would like to thank your organisation GBS SPHS 1996 batch Initiative. We
greatfully received food items, washing items and stationary three times in a year for
our 52 abandoned children. We also received clothings, food packets time to time for
our abandoned orphan children.

We convey our heartfelt thanks for your organization for donating this type of help to
us.

Thanks and regards,
Tanmay Ganguly(Incharge)
Prabartak Samgha Home
Salt Lake, KolkataKolkata
13-8-2019.
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